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Sent: 12 February 2020 10:36
To: _WEB_Local Plan; _Council_Kingswood Parish
Subject: Against housing on Green field sites

Categories: Consulation response

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen

I came to Kingswood in 1969 and thought what a beautiful village it was with a wonderful view of the Cotswold
Escarpment. My wife and I found a house being built on a brown field site that would look out on the view. The
village was in a farming area with many cows or sheep. The roads were very quiet. We moved in over Easter 1970,
there was a very great amount of work to do.
About two years later, houses were being built and since that time about 500 plus more have been built. The
Charfield road traffic camera shows that 2,402 cars pass our house every day. The wind is normally from the
southwest, so the exhaust is sent into our property. The village has become just a dormitory where the new house
owners live and sleep before driving to their employment.

Please, oh please, do not build any more houses in this once perfect village.

Yours sincerely


